
  

                                                                                    

Oliver Street, Coventry, CV6 5TY 

Tel: (024) 7668 8992 

Fax: (024) 7658 1385 

@stanton_bridge 

Email: admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher NLE & NSS: Mrs. Sofina A M Islam OBE 

MA Leadership & Management in Education  

ERA Leadership in Education Award – 2014 

B.Ed. (Hons) Primary, NPQH 

 

 

   

 
 

 
 
  

 
 

      Thursday 8th December 
2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

On Friday 16th December 2022, Stanton Bridge will be 
celebrating Christmas. During the morning, pupils will be 
taking part in various activities related to Christmas and 
will learn how different religions celebrate the event. 
These whole school celebrations will enhance pupils 
understanding of wider beliefs within the community. 

As part of the celebrations, pupils will enjoy a party. 
Therefore, we ask if pupils could wear their Christmas 
jumper to this event. Please ensure that appropriate 
footwear is worn. We would also like pupils to bring in 
one item of pre-packaged food to share during the 
party. 

We look forward to celebrating together and seeing 
everyone dressed up! 

Yours Sincerely, 

Sofina Islam OBE 

Headteacher 


